

November 16, 1984

Dr. Lida K. Barrett Associate Provost Office of the Provost Northern Illinois University DeKalb, IL 60015

Dear Dr. Barrett:

I want to apologize for any inconvenience caused by changing the date for the Rocky Mountain Section Meeting of the Mathematical Association of America. Thank you for agreeing to March 15 and 16. Dr. Ballew and Dr. Skillman have each been notified of the change.

Let us know if you will need any audio-visual equipment or if there is anything else we may do to help you.

Sincerely,

Barbara B. Crews Director, Conferences, Seminars

BBC/sm

cc: Dr. Skillman
Dr. Ballew